
Please, please pass House Bill 2419 to fund TAG programs!  It is essential to provide more for 

Oregon's TAG kids.  Most school districts have no specific policy regarding TAG programs in 

the classrooms, and these kids often simply get ignored while the teachers focus on the children 

who haven't yet grasped the basics.  The special needs of TAG needs need to be met just as much 

as the special needs of other kids. 

Thank you, 

Sarah Soto 


